
Drury Information Update

Confident        Ambitious       Resilient         Respectful        Family 

Just a few reminders and dates…….

The more we learn the more we know, Ysgol Drury is a great place to grow.

19th June 2024

The new Nursery and Reception meetings are coming up. All parents of the current Nursery and 

the new Nursery children are invited to attend school on the morning of Wednesday 26th June. 

Reception parents (current Nursery) at 9:10am – 10am. New Nursery parents 10:45am –

11:30am. Mrs Ellis will lead a short presentation and staff will be available to answer questions. 

We look forward to seeing you there.

Sports Day is June 24th starting with the 

Reception, Years 1 and 2 activities at 

9:30am. The Nursery session starts at 

11am. In the afternoon, the events for the 

older children, Years 3 – 6 will commence 

at 1:00pm. Please bring your own seats or 

blankets for your comfort. Tea and 

coffee will be available. 

Moving up day is June 27th and we wish all our year 6 

children a wonderful day at their chosen High School. The rest 

of our children will spend some time with their new teachers to 

get to know each other a little bit more and to chat about 

September. Nursery will get to sample a school dinner that day 

and need to be collected at the later time of 12pm.

Some children are arriving a little too early in the mornings. 

The school gate does not open until 8:45am so for the 

children’s safety please ensure they are not waiting unsupervised 

on the pavements before this, thank you.

We do need some more screw top bottles of wine 

with and without wine in them please. We would 

be very grateful for any help with this, thank 

you.
IMPORTANT ALLERGY ADVICE

Please do not send any food into 

school containing nuts. Those 

children with a severe allergy can 

be affected even if they do not 

eat nut products. I ask kindly that 

we all take extreme caution and 

avoid any nut products. Thank 

you.


